
PROPOSED CHANGE OF AUDITOR
July 28, 2014
RNS Number : 4962N
Computacenter PLC
28 July 2014
 

Proposed Change of Auditor
 
Computacenter plc ("Computacenter" or the "Company") today announces
that it has completed a formal process to tender the statutory audit for the
Group. As noted in Computacenter's 2013 Annual Report and Accounts, this
audit tender was carried out in order to comply with good governance
pracƟce.
 
Following its receipt of a recommendaƟon from the Company's Audit
CommiƩee, the Computacenter Board of Directors has subsequently resolved
to propose the appointment of KPMG LLP as the new auditor of the Company,
for approval by shareholders at, and with effect from, the Company's 2015
Annual General MeeƟng ("2015 AGM").
 
Ernst & Young LLP will conƟnue its current role as the Company's statutory
auditor unƟl the Company's 2015 AGM. It has fulfilled this role since the
Company's flotaƟon on the London Stock Exchange in 1998.
 
Contact for queries
 
Name Raymond Gray
PosiƟon Group Head of Financial ReporƟng
Address Computacenter plc

Haƞield Avenue
Haƞield
Herƞordshire
AL10 9TW

Telephone 01707 632 162
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